
	 	 	

	

TEMPORARY	PROHIBITION	OF	TRAFFIC 

Lowna To Daleside	 Road, Hutton	 Le	 Hole 

ORDER	2024 	NO	368 

ROAD	TRAFFIC 	REGULATION	ACT	1984 	–	SECTION	14(1)	(AS	AMENDED) 

North	 Yorkshire	 Council	 has	 made	 this	 Order	 to	 prohibit	 any	 vehicle	 from	 using	 Lowna	 To	 Daleside	 Road,	 Hutton	 Le	
Hole	 due	 to	 the	 need	 to	 prevent	 damage	 during	 the	 wetter	 winter	 months.	 

The	 maximum	 duration	 of	 this	 Order	 will	 be	 from	 28th	 October	 2024	 until	 27th	 March	 2026	 inclusive,	 however	 it	 is	
envisaged	 that	 the	 restriction	 will	 be	 in	 place	 during	 the	 wetter	 winter	 months.	 The	 closure	 period	 will	 only	 apply	 as	
indicated	 by	 the	 placing	 of	 traffic	 signs	 and	 a	 local	 alternative	 route	 will	 also	 be	 signed	 on	 site	 where	 appropriate. 

All	 enquiries	 to:	 Customer	Service	 Centre	 -	0300	131	2	 131 

https://one.network/?tm=140458025 

BARRY	 KHAN 

Assistant	 Chief	 Executive	 

Legal	 and	 Democratic	 Services 

Date:	 23rd	 October	 2024 

https://one.network/?tm=140458025
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